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Good evening, 
 
SSAC last met in February at Manzo Elementary School. It is officially my 
favorite meeting we've ever had, since I and the other members got to learn all 
about the amazing ecology program being run by our district's younger students. 
We were given tours of the gardens, green house, and chicken coop by 5th 
graders. We also began planning for Kindness Week, taking place March 7-11 
and the Diaper Drive, which high schools are still collecting for.  
 
Our next meeting is set for March 14 at McGee Middle School from 11 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m. 
 
 
Thank you. 
Michelle Howard 
SSAC President 
2015-2016 School Year 
 


